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My fat girl is a spotter, stalks like a
cat, and is quick as greased lightning! I
have a possum named Eddie who comes to
visit at night if I don't check... - You
know I hate it when you say that - I

don't like it when you call me fat, and
I'm not interested in how you talk about
me, I'm interested in what you think! -
Well, how am I supposed to call you when
I think of you if, I have to ask, do I
like you at this weight or not - Take

your shirt off! - Next time you tell me
what you're thinking about me, I want to
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know what you're doing in your head, too,
because I know what you're thinking
about! - And what I'm thinking. - You

think about me like you don't know me! -
Why do you say that - When you don't know
me, I'm curious to know what I'm doing in
your head, too, what you think when I'm
not here! - I don't want to talk about

what I think! - Why. - Because I'm afraid
it's going to get too close! - You can

think about what I think about you. - No!
- Because I don't want to! - Why not? -
You want me to respond! - You want me to
think of you - Yes! - But why? - Because
I'm tired of playing the "good boy" role.
I want to be myself! - But how can you be
yourself I'm afraid of losing you... - I

don't want to lose you. You're my
greatest love. I don't want to be "good."
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I want to be me. - But then, we'll break
up... - No, we won't break up. I don't
want to lose you. I've been looking for
you for so long. I've learned so much for

you... - But I don't know how to... -
Teach me. Teach me to be myself. Teach me
how to love... - But I... - I know you
can. - But I can't. - But I want to. -
But you can! - I can't. - No. No. You

can't. - I can only help you. - I'm not
asking you to. I want you to teach me. -
I can only teach you. - And if that's

what I want. - I'm asking you-- stop. -
But I can't, I can't do it anymore. - I
can't teach you. - No, you want to teach
me. - It's just that I love you. - And I
love you. - I'm asking you to teach me. -

Why not? - I can't, because you don't
want me to. - So teach me. - Why can't
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you teach me? - Why can't you? - I can't
do it. - I can't do it! - Why can't I? -
I just can't. - Tell me what it is! - You
can't learn to love in this world. - The
world is too small to learn to love. -
You don't understand. - You have another
purpose. - What is it? - I don't know. -
Well, still, why do you have so many

different people saying different things.
And I, when I want to understand what

you're thinking, what you're feeling, why
can't you say honestly: I don't love you.
And I can't tell you why I don't believe
you. And you, as if by chance, then you
say you love me, then you say you don't

love me, then you say you don't
understand what I want. Why are you so -
Â¶ what you are Â¶ - I don't know what
you are. You change yourself at every

                               4 / 6



 

turn, and I don't know what you're really
like. - I don't know myself either. - Why

is it
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